
Congratulatory Message from 

Professor Carolyn Evans, Griffith University

Congratulations to President Hiroki Yamaguchi and Saitama University on the occasion of your 

70th anniversary. 

At this milestone, and on behalf of Griffith University, I take this opportunity to extend our thanks to 

Saitama University for the valued relationship we have developed and for the remarkable 

opportunities and experiences we are able to provide to our students through working together.

Saitama University has so much to be proud of and it’s our privilege as your partner university to share 

in your celebrations with this special message.

To date, Griffith University staff and students alike have enjoyed every aspect of our partnership with 

Saitama University and through our shared values and commitment to education, research, and 

engagement we are very much looking forward to continuing our collaborations for many years to come.

Once again, congratulations to Saitama University from Griffith University, Queensland, Australia. 

Professor Carolyn Evans

Vice Chancellor and President

Griffith University 


